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More than 20 Horses Rescued  
 

LANCASTER, Calif -- On Wednesday June 20, the Department of Animal Care and 
Control rescued more than 20 horses from an owner in the area of 247th East Street in 
Lancaster. The Department had responded to a call regarding a deceased horse and 
found several horses that appeared severely emaciated and in need of immediate 
veterinary care.  
 
The Department provided veterinary support and necessary treatment for the horses 
before transporting them to the County of Los Angeles, Lancaster Animal Care Center 
for further medical assessment and treatment.  
 
The Department is conducting an investigation to determine whether criminal charges 
are warranted. 
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